
Dena Eakles
Minnesota is the last holdout to Enbrudge Line 3. Our water is one of our most essential resources
and we need to protect it.
At this time when so much is in flux, it is apparent that we need to transition to local clean energy.
The completion of Line 3 is criminal.
Please do not let this pass lightly before you.
Let the pause that we are all experiencing allow us to evaluate our choices and proceed in healthier
ways. 
Thank you


